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Embassy of Nepal
Ottawa, Canada

Message

I am pleased to learn that Nepal Media is bringing out its first "Nepali Community Business
Directory" in October 2020 with the objective of promoting Nepali businesses, community
organizations and professionals.

It is a matter of great happiness that Nepal and Canada enjoy excellent bilateral relations, marked
by goodwill, friendship and mutual cooperation, ever since the establishment of diplomatic
relations in January 1965. With increasing engagement at different levels, spheres of cooperation

continue to grow.

Over the years, Nepali Diaspora has been actively involved in various creative activities for the
welfare of their own community as well as the prosperity of the countries they live in. Such
activities of the Nepali community in Canada has also contributed to further strengthening Nepal-
Canada relations including at the people-to-people level.

| believe that besides contributing to enhancing trade and business activities between Nepal and
Canada through pertinent information, this directory will be an important reference document
for the public as well as local businesses both within the community and beyond.

While commending this noble initiative undertaken by Mr. Narendra Pudasaini, Coordianator and

B

Bhrigu Dhungana
Ambassador

Publisher, and the entire Nepal Media team, | wish the directory a success.




